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November 25, 2024 
 
Re:  CALKINS RD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE FOLLOW UP - DESIGN REVISIONS 
 
Dear Neighbor:  
 
On October 30, 2024, Monroe County held a public open house for the Calkins Road 
Improvement Project. The limits of the project are from East Henrietta Road (NY-15A) to 
Pinnacle Road in the Town of Henrietta. The meeting was well attended and the 
discussions and input received were extremely valuable.  
 
Based on the comments received, we are planning to revise the proposed design to 
essentially match the existing roadway configuration. Here is a brief summary of the 
revised project work: 

 underground storm sewers will be replaced at the current locations (with minor 
revisions to locations of catch basins) 

 Concrete gutters will be replaced at the current locations and the asphalt area 
will be re-installed behind the gutter sections. 

 Mainline roadway width (between the gutters) will be 24’ (to match existing). 
o The existing travel lanes were striped at 11’ wide (between the double 

yellow striping and the white edge stripe) 
o The proposed lanes will be 10’ wide in an effort to reduce speeds and 

improve overall safety. 
 
Additional information, including a brief summary of public comments and responses, 
can be found on the Monroe County DOT website: 
https://www2.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction.  
 
Construction is still scheduled for the spring of 2026 and should be completed in the 
fall of the same year. During construction, please expect some delays in traffic around 
work zones during work hours.  
 
If you have any comments or questions regarding the project, please contact me by 
phone at 585-753-7731 or by e-mail at davidkubiak@monroecounty.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
David Kubiak, P.E.  
Transportation Project Manager  


